
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, Charles Norton 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, January 5, 2021 8:22 AM 
'Scot Norton' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Environmental Utilities Docket # 20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/5/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00484-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Scot Norton <snorton4@tampabay.rr.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 7:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Environmental Utilities Docket# 20200226-SU 

Thank you for responding. Just a side note: As I indicated earlier this is Vacation home that I get to visit just a 
few times a year. This is the same group that got a mandatory water system hook up passed which meant I had 
to pay to have a meter installed and then to have it hooked up to the house at quiet a cost. Now I'm required to 
pay maintenance fee whether I use a drop of water or not. We have had our water tested every year and it tested 
safe each time. So now I have to pay over $900.00 a year whether or not I get to go the island or not. Just 
seems wrong. 

Thanks for letting m vent, 
Charles Norton 

Sent from my iPad 

On Jan 4, 2021 , at 6:14 PM, Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl .us> wrote: 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Norton. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and 
forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

rom Hover 
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Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
  

From: Scot Norton <snorton4@tampabay.rr.com>  
Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 10:49 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Environmental Utilities Docket # 20200226‐SU 
  
To Whom it may concern, 
  
I am a vacation home owner on Little Gasparilla Island, LGI, which is a barrier island with no 
access to the main land except by boat. It has no paved roads only got cart paths. I am writing 
this e-mail in objection to EU’s request for the bifurcation of the certificate and rate-making 
proceedings. I also object to the temporary wavier of Rule 25-30.033 (1) (p). and (q). With the 
inadequate information given concerning the applicant’s financial strength and management 
experience as well as the expense to the homeowners involved with project, the applications 
request for such should be denied.  As a stakeholder in the proposed service area, it is of the 
utmost importance to have All the relevant information regarding the proposed central sewer, 
including the proposed rates, connection fees and the type of system intended for installation. I, 
therefore request that the EU’s request for bifurcation and wavier be denied. 
  
Charles Norton 
Homeowner on LGI 
  
Sent from my iPad 


